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7th June 2018

Dear parents/carers

We are very excited to be starting Forest School again this term. 

Forest School sessions will be one hour long. They will be led by Miss Mathews, who is trained and has a Level 3 Forest School Leader qualification. Miss Mathews will be supported on Forest School Sessions with Teachers and Support staff from the school. Staffing ratios will be adhered to. The safety and welfare of the pupils participating in Forest School is paramount and therefore all tasks are age-appropriate and risk assessments have been carried out for all activities prior to taking place. 

Your child’s first session of Forest school will be Wednesday 13th June and every other Wednesday until the end of the summer term.

Please could your child bring in old clothes and wellingtons/old trainers as we do not intend to stay clean! 

If you have any questions about Forest school, please speak to your class teacher.

Yours faithfully
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Miss. Mathews 
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